
Sue's News 

Sunday June 26, 2022 

  

Monday’s Referee Shirt of the Day – NONE 

Thank you, thank you, thank you for being here these 

past 12 days.  We’ve gotten some great compliments 

about your work.  YOU ARE THE BEST!!! 

I cannot begin to thank everyone enough for all the 

work that’s been done, from the assignors, the 

office staff, the lead refs, the championship staff, 

equipment, the computer staff and the scoresheet 

helpers.  But most of all, we cannot do this without 

you, the REFEREES!! 

TRANSPORTATION 
If you need a ride to the airport on Monday June 27 or a ride from the airport to the hotel, you can 
text: 

Fernando Ortiz – 787-564-3148 
  
Felix Sepulveda – 407-988-8701 
  
These are a couple of local referees who will pick you up at the hotel and take you to the Orlando airport for a fee of $20 

(cash or Zelle app).  Text them well in advance to reserve your spot.  This offer is only good for Monday June 

27.   
  

MANDATORY MEETING for ALL REFEREES working the BOYS SESSION 

Don’t forget that all referees working the boys session are expected to be at the mandatory meeting 
on Monday June 27 at 7:00 pm.  The meeting will be at OCCC in room N330.  There is no bus 
running, but if you have a car, you can park for free all day on Monday.  I cannot guarantee 
transportation tomorrow, so Uber/Lyft with your friends. 

  

Referees who have not yet checked in yet can come at 6:00 pm for check-in. 

  

We hope to see everyone again next year for the 50th Anniversary of the AAU 
National Volleyball Championships.   
 


